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Week of 

December 15, 2024

December 17 – Pictures and Frames
December 23-January 3 – Winter Break

January 6 – Students Return
January 20 – School Closed 

Our agency has partnered                           with United Way for 
this year’s Stuff The Sled                         campaign. This 
campaign raised enough funds to purchase a gift for all 
children enrolled in Head Start for Kent County. Bags can be 
picked up anytime, however, they cannot go home on the bus. 
All bags will need to be picked up by December 18.

Come join us for Pictures and 
Frames this Tuesday from 5pm-
6pm. We will be taking family 
photos, creating picture frames 
and having dinner together. We 
hope to see everyone there! 

We had 86.6% of students in 
attendance for the month of 
November. Thank you for showing 
your child the importance of being 
at school. 

Please be sure to check your child’s 
backpacks and coats for any candy or 
food that they may try to sneak to 
school. Due to allergies, we do not 
allow outside food or drinks on the 
bus or at school. Thank you for 
helping keep our staff and students 
safe and healthy.
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Help Your Child Succeed in Preschool and Kindergarten

Build the Habit of Good Attendance

DID YOU KNOW...

Missing 10% of school (1 or 2 days every few weeks) can make 

it harder to develop good attendance habits.

WHAT YOU CAN DO

  If your child seems anxious about preschool or kindergarten, 

talk to the program director, teacher, your doctor or other 

parents for advice. 

Visit Attendance Works at www.attendanceworks.org for free 

downloadable resources and tools!

Car and Truck Safety

• Choose a car seat that is right for your child’s age, height 

and weight.

• Choose a seat that fits in your car or truck and use it all the 

time.

• Ask your Head Start staff where you can go in your 

community to learn how to install your child’s car seat safely.

• Be sure that children younger than 13 only sit in the back 

seat.

•  Never leave your child in a car without an adult.

• Teach children that vehicles are never safe places to play. 

Even if the windows are open, young  children can become 

dangerously overheated within the first 10 minutes.
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